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Belvue Truck Theft Investigated 
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff's Office is searching for a pickup truck stolen late last
month. 

Sheriff Greg Riat says the 1993 Chevy C3500 was reported missing on September 28th. 

Owned by the Nemaha County Co-Op, the truck was parked at the company's Belvue facility, with
the keys believed to have been inside the vehicle. 

Riat says the truck has a black flat-bed with a white 100 gallon diesel tank mounted in the bed, with
Nemaha County Co-Op decals on both the driver's side and passenger side doors. 

The truck is valued at around $1,000. 

Anyone with information about the theft is urged to contact the Pottawatomie County Sheriff's
Office at (785) 457-3353. 
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